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Does the city of La Crosse have enough park land?   This week, city  councilman jim Bloedorn
suggested as much, saying that developing part of the  experimental forest near Hixon Forest
might be a better use for the land than  permanently designating it as a city park

         

Although La Crosse has owned the experimental forest for nearly fifty years,  it's never been
officially designated as park land.  

   

 1 / 1


